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US 95, Imperial Dam Road to Aberdeen Road widening
PROJECT FACT SHEET

OVERVIEW
The Arizona Department of Transportation is working to 
improve safety and traffic flow on US 95 between milepost 
43 (near Imperial Dam Road) and milepost 48 (near 
Aberdeen Road) in Yuma.
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PROJECT ELEMENTS
` Reconstruct and widen the existing two-lane roadway

into a four-lane divided roadway.
` Install new box and pipe culverts under the

new roadway.
` Construct two new roundabouts at Imperial Dam and

Aberdeen roads and widen the Martinez Lake Road
intersection.

` Construct two new bridges over the existing military
tank crossing south of Martinez Lake Road.

` Install new pavement markings and signage.
` Install new barbed wire wildlife fencing.

PROJECT SCHEDULE
Construction is scheduled to begin in summer 2025 and is 
expected to take approximately 14 months to complete.

WHAT TO EXPECT
` Delays and lane restrictions on US 95 are expected.
` ADOT will provide advance notice of restrictions and

closures to email subscribers and on the project traffic
alert web page.

STAY INFORMED
Visit the project website at azdot.gov/us95-widening-
imperial-aberdeen for more information and to subscribe 
for project updates by email. 

CONTACT US
` Phone: ADOT Project Information Line: 855.712.8530
` Email: Stephanie Dyer at projects@azdot.gov
`Mail: Southwest District Office, 2243 E. Gila Ridge Road,

MD Y200, Yuma, AZ 85365

Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, 
the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other 
nondiscrimination laws and authorities, ADOT does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, 
sex, age, or disability. Persons that require a reasonable 
accommodation based on language or disability should 
contact Stephanie Dyer at projects@azdot.gov or 
855.712.8530. Requests should be made as early as 
possible to ensure the State has an opportunity to address 
the accommodation.
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